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Fleet Feet Opens at the Culver Road Armory
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On Saturday morning, I was excited to join the Rochester community at the grand opening

of the newest Fleet Feet Sports location at the Culver Road Armory. This is just the latest

addition in the ongoing transformation of the Culver Road Armory, and is a great fit for the

community. Best of luck to Boots, Ellen and the entire Fleet Feet team on their newest

adventure!


